
 

 

Year 1 Newsletter: Spring Term, Week 7 

This week in class 1C 

On Tuesday, Mrs Wyatt gave an inspiring assembly on Siddhartha Gautama, most 
commonly referred to as the Buddha. 

In Maths, children learned about fractions. They learned that a half is a whole 
shared into two equal parts, and a quarter is a whole shared into 4 equal parts. They 
shared out squash and toast into fractions. 

 



In English the children learned to use capital letters for names of people, countries, 
cities, weekdays and months. Then they wrote a short story practising this skill. 

In History and Geography, the children continued to learn about The Great Fire of 
London and then started to practise for the class assembly. 

Looking after the class fish: 

 

Araya takes the class through an energising exercise routine. 

 



Things to Remember 

 World Book Day: Thursday 7 March. Children are invited to bring a book 
related costume and something to make the reading zone cosy in the 
classroom. The reading zone things can come to school on Monday 4th and go 
home again on Friday 8th.   

 Great Fire of London Performance - Tuesday 19th March 2024. Don’t miss it! 


